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Dear parent/carer,  
 
I hope that this letter finds you and your families well. I hope that many of you are managing to 
see people and enjoy experiences which we haven’t been able to engage in up until recently. We 
are enclosing a booklet on uniform at Woodside. Uniform is synonymous with the Woodside identity 
and the high expectations we place on learning for all students. This booklet just goes over the key 
points and the reminders about coats and jewellery as we do not want families to spend money on 
non-appropriate school items.  
 
When we return in September there will be a planned event for parents and carers to come in and 
meet me in person and the senior team and hopefully for you to get a greater sense of my vision 
for Academic excellence and life-long experiences for all students at Woodside.  
 
We have lots of fun activities occurring over the summer with students from each group attending 
the LAE Tottenham summer schools, all Year 7 and students from Year 6 invited to attend our 
summer school and Year 10 students in working with the Brilliant club tutors.  
 
If you have a son/daughter in year 11, results day will take place on Thursday 12th August. Results 
can be collected from 8.30am on Thursday 12th August, from the school dining hall. Results not 
collected by 12.30pm on the day, will be posted home. 
 
When students return in September they will need to receive a lateral flow test and then come in 
the next day. A separate letter was sent in relation to this but all information will continue to be 
accessible on the website.  
 
Thursday 1st September- Year 7 lateral flow test  lessons start on Friday 2nd September 
 
Friday 2nd September- Year 8 and 11 lateral flow tests    lessons start on Mon 6th September 
 
Monday 6th September- Year 9 and 10    lessons start on Tue 7th September 
 
*please note the year group refers to the age group your son/daughter will be in from 
September 
 
Warm regards 
 

 
Angela Wallace 
Headteacher 
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